DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
USS JOHN C. STENNIS (CVN 74)
FPO AP 966152674

IN REPLY REFER TG,

NC-024
20 May 16

Governor Nikki Haley
S5tate House

P.O. Box 11369
Columbia, SC 29211

Dear Governor Haley,

Navy Lieutenant Commander David Wayne King will be retired
from Active Duty on September 1lst, 2016 after having served
twenty years of honorable and faithful service.

for presentation to Lieutenant Commander David Wayne King by
July 1st, 2016 to be presented at his retirement ceremony. The
certificate should be addressed as follows: Lieutenant
Commander David W. King, United States Navy.

Please send to the following address:

USS John C. Stennis (CVN 74)

ATTN: Command Career Counselor

Unit 100175 Box 115

FPO AP 96615-2874

Should you require more information in completing this
request, please contact our Command Career Counselor Office at

(360)627-2508 or email: ccc@cvn74.navy.mil.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and time. Your
continued support of our armed forces is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
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